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Oregon has a fantastic voter participation rate under the existing system.  There is 

absolutely no credible evidence of any significant voter fraud.  There is no reason to 

go back to the in-person voting, which will likely cut the participation tremendously, 

and greatly increase the cost and inconvenience of elections. 

 


